
G-CAT Board Meeting 7/16/2012 

 

In attendance: 

 Loren Janulewicz 

 Larry Ransford 

 Vic Evans 

 John Hartnett 

 Irene Young 

 

Minutes approved 

 

Discussion: 

� We reviewed the financials.  Tournaments are good and there are high hopes for 

June final numbers.  Through the 15
th

 of July we are ahead of schedule   

 

� A company, Inclubgolf, has expressed interest in renting the exercise area.  Larry 

will investigate.  

 

� We discussed the condition of the golf course (the course is holding up during the 

extreme heat).  Will try to run blowers on driving range to clean the mats and 

replace the rubber tees.  

 

� Discussed the need to emphasize that any certificates need to be used by 12/31. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


